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Comments: I am writing to request that the US Forest Service denies access of Mountain Valley Pipeline to

protected federal lands under the Draft Supplemental Environmental Impact Statement #50036. Mountain Valley

Pipeline (MVP) has shown disregard for the environmental impacts of their depredations, as well as inadequate

or dishonest modeling of those impacts. The MVP project would have an extreme negative impact on the

Jefferson National Forest and the surrounding waterways and karst geology. In addition, the global warming

potential of the MVP methane cannot be overstated. Please do not allow this project to be permitted. It is an

abomination of all the principles upon which the USFS was founded.

 

Robert McNutt

 

Chatham, Virginia


